
From: Mansour Sepehr
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: 2519 catro Vally,RO 346
Date: Monday, May 07, 2012 4:08:12 PM

Hi Dilan:
 
Your timely response is highly appreciated since UST FUND is in process of allocating next fiscal
year’s budget for this project.  Off course without your approval of our recommended corrective
action, no money will be allocated for this project.  Appreciate your prompt action in this matter.
 
Best Regards
 
Mansour Sepehr, Ph.D., PE
Principal Hydrogeologist
SOMA Environmental Engineering, Inc.
6620 Owens Drive, Suite A
Pleasanton, CA  94588
(925) 734-6400
(925) 734-6401 Fax
www.somaenv.com
 

From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health [mailto:Dilan.Roe@acgov.org] 
Sent: Monday, May 07, 2012 11:45 AM
To: Mansour Sepehr
Subject: RE: 2519 catro Vally,RO 346
 
Hi Mansour:
 
I want to acknowledge that I received your email. I will put your project on my priority list and get
back to you as soon as possible.
 
Regards,
 
Dilan Roe, P.E.
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510.567.6767; Ext. 36767
QIC: 30440
dilan.roe@acgov.org

 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
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From: Mansour Sepehr [mailto:msepehr@somaenv.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2012 3:13 PM
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: 2519 catro Vally,RO 346
 
Hello Dilan:
 
Please tell me how soon we can get your directive in connection with above site. The site is now
being sold and buyer and seller both are asking us when we will start remediation. Please respond
us at your earliest convenience.  My Tel number is below;
 
Regards
 
Mansour Sepehr, Ph.D., PE
Principal Hydrogeologist
SOMA Environmental Engineering, Inc.
6620 Owens Drive, Suite A
Pleasanton, CA  94588
(925) 734-6400
(925) 734-6401 Fax
www.somaenv.com
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